
 

 

YORK TOWNSHIP RECREATION & PARKS BOARD MINUTES 
January 6, 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:32 pm. 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
Joe Eberly, Kathleen Dellinger, Zak Wolpert, Jim O’Neill, Joseph Hackett  
Also present- Carly Mercadante, Recreation Director 

 
ABSENT 
 
VISITORS AND PUBLIC COMMENTS 
Vivian Keith made a public comment in reference to the card program that begins on February 3. 
 
Matt Fagnani and Matt Attig, representatives of York Township Baseball, attended to introduced themselves as 
members of the York Township Baseball Board. 
 
George Cronin, York Township Commissioner, attended to introduce himself to the Recreation Board.  
 
MINUTES & BUDGET REPORT 
Zak made a motion to approve the December/January minutes. Joe H. seconded. All approved. 
Zak made a motion to approve the December/January budget. Jim seconded.  All approved. 

 
PRESENTATIONS 

 
DISCUSSION/ ACTION ITEMS 
The Recreation Board reorganized and Jim made a motion to keep the Recreation Board the same as 2021. 
Joe H. seconded. All approved. 

Chairman – James O’Neill  
 Vice Chairman – Joseph Hackett  
 Secretary – Austin J. Eberly  
 School Board Rep – Joseph Hackett  
 School Board Rep – Austin J. Eberly  
 
Discussion was had about the walking trail at York Township Park. 

 
DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
See report distributed by Carly Mercadante 

 
CAPITAL PROJECTS REPORT 
See report distributed by Carly Mercadante 
 
DIVISION REPORTS – Administration, Recreation, Parks 
See reports distributed by Carly Mercadante  

 
UPCOMING DEPARTMENT/ TOWNSHIP EVENTS 

 Egg Hunts Tickets on sale beginning February 7. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:06 pm.  Joe H. made a motion.  Zak seconded.  All approved.   


